
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.heartstohands.org                  They shall never cease to be entertained 
 
DATE: February 5, 2022 
TIME: 1:30 PM 
Program: Martha Mcgraw, MD 
Moving ON With RYTARY A Community-Based Conversation 
WHERE: On Zoom 
https://realchemistry.zoom.us/j/97054426038?pwd=QWMrYkNOVDV0VEZIbHQxTV
BKdUtVZz09  
or Call 1-844-947-4211 Program, Number: 1594 
For complete information please see the attached flier for this program.  
 

  Dr. Mcgraw graduated from the Medical College of Georgia At Georgia 
Regents University in. She works in Winfield, IL. Specializes in 
Neurology, Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation and Clinical 
Neurophysiology. Dr. Mcgraw is affiliated with Northwestern Memorial 
Hospital and Central DuPage Hospital. She has over 25 years of 

experience in Movement Disorders.  
 
Please plan on joining us, whether you use   RYTARY or not, even if you have used it in the 
past or plan on not using it at all. You will pick up some valuable information on handling 
your Parkinson’s.  
We have extended an invite to the Doctors and staff at INI Movement Disorder clinic to join 
us. (This will be subject to their availability)  
 
There will also be an opportunity to connect with Dr. Maldonado though a program 
sponsored by Abbott at 10:00 AM on February 5, 2022. I will have more information on this 
Program as soon as it becomes available.  
 
Please Note that with the increase in COVID activity OSFHealthCare has suspended all in 
person meeting until further notice. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, but we 
hope you will be able to join us though Zoom. Remember there is a call-in option so you 
don’t need a computer or smart phone.  
 
This includes Our Support Group Meetings, the Third Friday Discussion Group, for more 
information on this please contact me at, roger@cipdsupportgroup.org or 309 2191210.  
OSF Rehabilitation has also had to go to all virtual with the Loud Crowd for information on 
this please contact Brittany at  brittany.n.heidemann@osfhealthcare.org  
 
It is our hope that this increase in COVID will pass soon, and we will be back to our regular 
programing soon. Please stay tuned.  
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https://realchemistry.zoom.us/j/97054426038?pwd=QWMrYkNOVDV0VEZIbHQxTVBKdUtVZz09
https://realchemistry.zoom.us/j/97054426038?pwd=QWMrYkNOVDV0VEZIbHQxTVBKdUtVZz09
mailto:roger@cipdsupportgroup.org
mailto:brittany.n.heidemann@osfhealthcare.org


Dr. Zayas has started a youtube channel and he invites you and your care partner and family 
members to watch the videos he is put out. Luis E Zayas, MD PT - YouTube 

 
 

 
Live Broadcast: Monday, February 14 
Sometimes it is difficult to understand how Parkinson’s disease (PD) research that is being done 
now in a lab will benefit people with PD in “real life”. In this special episode of Dr. Gilbert Hosts, 
we will speak to APDA-funded researchers about their current research projects along with 
doctors who are treating patients to discuss the potential these research projects have to 
dramatically improve the lives of those living with PD. 
If you’re wondering: 
Will research being done today help me in the near future? 
Why does it take so long for new treatments to be approved? 
What are the steps that it takes for a research idea to become a new treatment? 
 

 
While I do not have the information for the third Thursday webinar in February here is a link to 
their webinar page. https://www.michaeljfox.org/webinars  
They also have a long list of past webinars that you can watch.  
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